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Friday, 24th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for classes in September. At the start of our new 
academic year, we will welcome Miss Wallace, Miss Challinor and Miss Kealey to our teaching 
team. They will be with us for all of the transition sessions. The transition sessions are as below: 

 
Monday 17th June - pm 
Monday 24rd  June – pm 
Monday 1st July – pm 
Monday 8th July – pm 
 
Wednesday 3rd  July – all day 
 
 
The class teachers will be as follows: 
 

Class Teacher 

Nursery Miss Challinor 

Reception Miss Wallace 

Year 1 Mrs Scattergood 

Year 2 Miss Gilbert 

Year 3 Miss Kealey 

Year 4 Mrs Crutchley 

Year 5 Miss Lynch  

Year 6 Mr Spencer 

 

Head of School Mrs Statham 

Principal Mrs Rathbone 

 
Miss Molloy will take up the position of Foundation Stage class teacher at Our Lady of Grace. 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Rathbone 
Principal 
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